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MISSIONS FOCUS 
 
From bulletin: August 21, 2022 
 
Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid-19 
 

Global Gates 
 
From today’s bulletin / Missions Report from Missions Team 
 
July 2022 Missions Report 
Global Gates (West Coast, US) – Jason Brown replaced Tim Fortescue last year as the Director 
of Global Gates, West Coast. One of the projects that Jason set up was collaborating with 
local Afghan families and several churches in San Ramon, CA to put together kitchen kits for 
newly arriving Afghan refugee families. Each kit costs $900 and they have put together 30 kits! 
This year, Jason’s family took an Afghan family to Target to get their kitchen set. They were 
able to share with this Afghan family the story of Jesus and Easter. Our prayers are asked for 
this family’s salvation. For an Easter outreach event, 6,000 plastic Easter eggs were filled with 
candy and 250 Afghan kids participated in multiple egg hunts. About 500 Afghans along with 
over 70 volunteers from 16 churches attended the event. A team of 24 surveyed over 10 
apartment complexes in Fremont and Union City in March to find out where and how they can 
connect with Afghan families.  

 

January 2022 Missions Report 

Global Gates (West Coast, US) – The takeover of Kabul in Afghanistan provided a great 
opportunity for the local (Bay Area) Afghan Church pastor to reach out to new arrivals. This 
ministry is continuing to thrive. Besides regular outreach events, during Thanksgiving and 
Christmas gifts were provided to families along with a copy of the gospel. Though now living 
in Wisconsin, Tim Fortescue is continuing to network with folks interested in ministry to 
Afghans and connecting them with the ministry in the Bay Area. Additionally, he has been 
able to make some connections with the new arrivals here as well as those in Wisconsin. Tim 
is putting more focus on organizational fundraising and as a result, Global Gates ended 
2021 financially healthy. He is thankful for BACBC’s continued partnership with them.    
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Attached is the last newsletter from Tim Fortescue (it was from Christmas 2021; however was 
not made available to the church family) Recently he sent a card to the missions team expressing 
his gratitude for BACBC’s continued support of Global Gates, his family and the ministry work 
they are doing.  

Attached are some newsletters from their sending organization with updates about the ministry 
their organization is doing in other creative access places and quotes by people representing 
some of the groups they are reaching. 

 
 
 
Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries, countries and 

people locally and globally! 
 






















